
 

 

7th June 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Mehndi (Henna) Workshop for Parents 
 
Have you ever fancied having a go at a mehndi design? Some parent volunteers will be running 
a mehndi workshop for parents/carers on Tuesday 26th June from 3.30pm – 4.00pm. If you 
would like to learn how to do some simple mehndi patterns, with a view to helping out at the 
International Fair for an hour on Saturday 30th June, then please come along. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Sarah Greenway 
Reading & Parental Links Lead 

  

Mehndi (Henna) Workshop for Parents 
 

I would like to attend the mehndi workshop on Tuesday 26th June  [  ] 
 
 
Parent/Carer Name:_____________________________________________________________ 
 
Contact email/telephone number: _______________________________________ 
 
 


